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Dear Mr Waldron
 
I would like to support a submission for “independent management” of glaucoma by
optometrists. 
 
Glaucoma treatment by optometrists will be more efficient in several ways:
 

a)      Prompt
b)      More time efficient for patients
c)       Less financial burden on patients
d)      Less financial burden on Medicare
e)       Will encourage optometrist invest more money and time into profession and self

education.
 
With warm regards
 
Gene Virtser
(Optometrist)
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